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June 1, 2014 
 
 
Dear John Carroll University Student: 
 
On behalf of Beta Theta Pi Fraternity, welcome to John Carroll University. This year, you will encounter 
new challenges and opportunities that will help to shape your college experience and lead to future 
success in life. 
 
Beta Theta Pi believes that college men should be recognized for their success and for their desire to 
achieve. In fact, for 175 years, we have been developing men of principle for a principled life. Beta strives 
to provide strong relationships as well as leadership opportunities and personal development. The Eta 
Epsilon Chapter of Beta Theta Pi, founded at John Carroll in the fall of 2007, currently has 32 active 
members who are involved in many different activities on campus, including the Arrupe Scholars 
Program, Leadership Scholars Program, We The People, and Student Union. The Chapter is proud of its 
cumulative GPA of 3.30, which is above the all-campus and all-male GPA, and is presently the highest 
among JCU’s four fraternities. We are also committed to service in our community, volunteering regularly 
with the Milestones Autism Organization and American Red Cross blood drives, and co-hosting an event 
on campus called “Through the Eyes of a Child.” We strive to have a positive college experience through 
our commitment to service, academic excellence, and leadership. 
 
To underscore our commitment to academic excellence on campus, Beta Theta Pi offers two scholarships 
totaling $1,000 (2-$500), designated by the Beta Theta Pi Foundation and our chapter for non-Greek-
affiliated male students at John Carroll University. We seek men who demonstrate devotion to academic 
achievement and a commitment to making both the university and community better places to live. Most 
importantly, we seek men who desire to develop skills that will not only help them become successful in 
college, but will also carry over to their professional and personal lives. 
 
If you are interested in applying for this scholarship, I encourage you to access the application at 
jcubetas.org/scholarship or on the following page. If you choose to complete the paper application, 
please return it to the Office of Student Activities at John Carroll (Suite 201 of the student center, above 
the atrium). The application, either online or by paper, is due by 5 p.m. on Thursday, September 4, 
2014. By applying for the scholarship, you are not committing yourself to membership in Beta Theta Pi or 
any other organization; rather, you are merely affirming your desire to strive for excellence. For many 
men, the Beta experience has been a catalyst for success. 
 
Should have any questions, please contact me at bgibalabroxholm17@jcu.edu or 585-748-0772. I look 
forward to receiving your application and meeting you this fall. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Brent Gibala-Broxholm ’17 
Men of Principle Scholarship Chairman 
Beta Theta Pi Fraternity 



MEN OF PRINCIPLE 
SCHOLARSHIP APPLICATION             
 

SPONSORED BY THE ETA EPSILON CHAPTER OF 
BETA THETA PI AT JOHN CARROLL UNIVERSITY 
 
Please complete the following information. By applying for this scholarship, you are not 
committing yourself to membership in Beta Theta Pi or any other organization. There will be a 
formal interview for all applicants on Saturday, September 6, 2014. The scholarships will be 
awarded at an invitation-only reception in mid-September. 
 
 
              
Last Name    First Name    Middle Name  
 
              
Permanent Address     Campus Address 
 
              
City     State   Zip  City     State      Zip 
 
              
Permanent (Home) Phone Number    Cell Phone Number 
 
              
JCU Email Address     Secondary Email Address     
 
 
Date of Birth:  / /   High School GPA:      
 
JCU Class Year:       College GPA (if applicable):     
 
Intended Major(s) at JCU:      Are you a transfer student?    Yes    No 
        
       If yes, from which institution?    

   
 
Please answer the following questions on a separate sheet, and attach it to this application: 

1. Please list any honors, achievements, or awards you have received. 
2. Please list any community service, extracurricular, or co-curricular activities in which you 

have taken part. 
3. Please include any additional information you think would be pertinent to your 

application. 
 
 
 
           
Applicant’s Signature     Date 
 
Please submit this completed application to the Office of Student Activities by mail (address listed above) 
or in person (Suite 201 of the student center, above the atrium) no later than Thursday, Sept. 4, 2014, at 
5 p.m. You may also choose to complete the scholarship application online at jcubetas.org/scholarship.  
 
Any questions can be directed to Brent Gibala-Broxholm ’17, Men of Principle Scholarship chairman, at 
bgibalabroxholm17@jcu.edu or 585.748.0772. 

Please return applications to: 
 

Men of Principle Scholarship 
c/o Office of Student Activities 

Lombardo Student Ctr., Suite 201 
1 John Carroll Boulevard 

University Heights, OH 44118


